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A U S T R I A 
 
 

       Vienna IV 
11,  Stalinplatz 
Telephone: U 46 5 60   

 
Vienna, 30th June, 1949. 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
     This is to certify that Mrs. Ilona PAUL née JUST has 
been employed by I.R.O. Headquarters Vienna as Secretary in our Child Care Division from 
14th July, 1947 to 30th June, 1949. 
 
     During her employ Mrs. PAUL has been extremely 
useful to the Division in translating and interpreting in English, German, French, Italian, 
Hungarian, Russian, Serbo-Croat, Spanish and Czech. She has done a good deal of 
independent typing of correspondence based only on short notes and although her shorthand is 
not very fast, her transcription of it is accurate. 
 
     Mrs. Paul is leaving this Organization at her own request. 
 
 
   I.R.O  
  Central Headquarters 
    Local Employment     F.M. Helliwell 
        Chief, Division of Personnel, 
        Department of Administration, 
         Austria 
 
 
AW/HF. 


